Edition 13 Term 1 2021



Warragul Gymnastics Club Newsletter



TERM 2 CLASSES

TERM DATES

Term 1: 1 Feb – 1st April Term 2: 19 April – 25 June Term 3: 12 July – 17 Sept Term 4: 1 Oct—10 Dec

PARENT VEIWING OF CLASSES

With the easing of covid restrictions we will be making changes to parent viewing. We continue to ask that parents only stay for 5 minutes at the beginning of class. However, we will be allowing parents to return for the final 30 minutes of class if they wish.

However, during this term we have noticed that the gymnasts have been more focussed without an audience. The lack of an audience also provides us with more room for gymnasts to line up for activities, allowing the classes to run smoother; especially the younger gymnasts who would often get distracted.

We do acknowledge that as parents you would like to watch and for that reason we will have an open gym the last week of each term where you are welcome to sit and watch for the whole session.

CATCH UP CLASSES

Please log into bookings tab on our website to book an age appropriate catch up class.

These classes are **free** and a great way to make

These classes are **free** and a great way to make up for any classes missed during term 1 or if the kids are worried how they will get through 2 weeks of not seeing us.

ALL **ENROLLMENTS ROLL OVER**, INVOICES WILL BE ISSUED THE WEEK STARTING THE 12 OF APRIL.

IF YOUR CHILD IS **NOT RETURNING** FOR TERM 2 PLEASE SEND AN EMAIL ASAP TO AVOID BEING INVOICED FOR TERM 2.

We are adding a Monday for term 2. We are giving you an early access until Monday as existing members to swap over if this is a more convenient day for you. Before you book the new class please cancel your existing classes and then register for the new class. If you have any questions please contact Angela

COMMITTEE NEWS

The Warragul Gymnastic Club is a not for profit association that is overseen by a committee of Management. Meetings are held at least once a term. If you would like to join the committee please send the club an email.

Our current president is Lee Moon, she can be contacted via email on wgcadmin@bigpond.com

FROM THE MANAGER

Thank you to all our attending families for a wonderful term 1. We have had a lot of fun and are so grateful to be back in the Club after such a turbulent year last year.

We hope you have a wonderful Easter and look forward to seeing you back in term 2.

Many thanks, **Angela**